To:

Elizabeth Boling

From:

Jesse Goodman

Re:

Program name change

The purpose of this memo is to request an official name change from the Elementary Transition to Teach Program - Master's Option to the Elementary Certification Master's Program (ECMP). Once this name change is approved, the ECMP will be re-established as a track (the name of this track was the Elementary Certification Graduate Program from 1990- 2004) of the C&I Department's Elementary Master's Degree Program. This change is due to the suspension of our Elementary Transition to Teach Program - Certification Only Option that occurred in January of 2011.